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Central Florida First Lego League Championship Volunteering (Jan 10-11, 2025) 
The Organization that oversees Team Unsinkable, AMRA, was asked to help supply volunteers to support 

the FLL regional championship being held at SeaWorld in Orlando. We supplied nearly all the judges for 

the event, because the theme this year was underwater robotics, which our members have experience 

with. The event provided a fantastic opportunity to connect with the next generation of roboticists. The 

FLL theme this year allowed us a wonderful opportunity for our members to express their love for 

underwater robotics and tell them about RoboNation and all of the competitions they offer for High 

School and College Teams. 

List of Volunteers for this event: 

1. Mark Thompson 

2. Kellan Shew 

3. Nicole Motta 

4. Jesse Puricelli 

5. Kevin Kornbau 

6. Logan Holmboe 

7. Justin Yocum 

8. Timothy Mascal 

9. Emily Coello 

10. Stella Hyatt 

11. Logan Luna 

12. Tatum Kelley 

13. Joseph Rigo 

14. Andrea Di Russo 

15. Garrison Ottolini 

 

Figure 1: Photo of some of the Volunteers at the Award Ceremony, January 11, 2024 



 

State of Florida First Lego League Championship Volunteering (Feb 7-8, 2025) 
After supporting the event in January, the director of the event asked us personally to volunteer again for 

the State Championship during the weekend of February 7-8, 2025. We accepted the invitation and were 

able to put together the following list of volunteers for this second outreach event which was sent to the 

activity director. The event volunteers had a great time, and the activity director said, “LEGO would 

not have been successful without AMRA supporting, representing 40% of our volunteers” 

 

Figure 2: Award given to the President of AMRA for the great Volunteer Work AMRA provided during the Regional and State 

Championships. The award is for Volunteer of the Year. 


